
 
 
 
 
         Monday 14th June 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
 
The summer holidays are fast approaching! We are planning on running a holiday club but as 
always it will all depend on demand. 
 
Please find attached the booking form and if you are interested return this, completed, by 
Friday 2nd July so that we have time to arrange staffing. Spaces will be allocated on a first 
come, first served bases. 
 
As you will see, we are only planning on running the club for the first 3 weeks of the holiday. 
This is because we have building work (general maintenance) booked for the rest of the 
summer. 
 
I have also limited to 3 days a week based on when we have had the demand on previous 
holidays. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
Lisa 
  



 
             

Summer Holiday club 26th July – 13th August 

Full Day: 8am-4pm £25.00    

half day: 8am-12 or 12-4 £12.50 

For 2-11 year olds (this holiday club is open to siblings and wider community, subject to 
and changes with Covid restrictions) 

Holiday club will only run subject to enough numbers. 

 Baby spaces may be available upon request this will be at a higher charge of £5.24 per 
hour. 

 

Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………. 

D.O.B: ………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Parent contact Name:………………………………………………………………………………. 

Contact number: ……………………………………………………………………………………. 

Email: …………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

26th – 30th July 2021 Am Lunch Pm cost 

Monday  No Holiday Club 
Tuesday    £ 
Wednesday    £ 
Thursday    £ 
Friday No Holiday Club 

Total: 
 

2nd – 6th August 2021  Am Lunch Pm cost 

Monday  No Holiday Club 
Tuesday    £ 
Wednesday    £ 
Thursday    £ 
Friday No Holiday Club 

Total: 
 



 
 

 

9th – 13th August 2021 Am Lunch Pm cost 

Monday  No Holiday Club 
Tuesday    £ 
Wednesday    £ 
Thursday    £ 
Friday No Holiday Club 

Total: 
 

I understand that once a space is confirmed, I am committing to paying for the space even if I change 
my mind later or if my child is unable to attend for any reason as I know this effects the viability of the 
club. 

I understand holiday club fees will need to be paid in advance, by Friday 2nd July 2021. 

Signed:…………………………………………….                              Date:…………………………………. 

 

Please complete this form and return to: email plymouthlittleowls@gmail.com 
or in person to Lisa to register a space for your child. If you have any 
questions please speak to Lisa on 01752 656466. 

 


